
 
 

BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Aug.30th, 2010 

 
         
             
  Dear Fellow Lions, 

    A big THANK YOU goes out to Second V.P. Sara Jenks for the 
great Installation Steak Roast held Aug. 14th. Thanks also to chef Art Harris 
for the perfect steaks. The entertainment after dinner was out of this world, 
thanks to the great singing voices of everyone especially Sara, Lou, Frank, 
Karen, Janet, Jim, Tim and our star Scott. Great Job Everyone! 

Our first meeting will be Wed. Sept. 15th at 7pm at our building. 
Past President Lori invites everyone to stop by her home before the meeting 
for a drink to start the new Lions Year off on a good foot. Her address is 
8776 Lakeview Drive at the corner of Coats Road. Stop by anytime between 
4:30 and 6 pm. 

The club has misplaced the Post Office key. If anyone has an idea 
were the key for box 123 is Please let Lion Matt know. 

Dates to mark on the calendar: 
Sept. 4th BBQ for Middleport Methodist Church. Noon start. 
Sept. 8th Lions Board Meeting starts at 7pm. 
Sept. 11th BBQ for Barlyn football, cook at the school, 7am start. 
Sept. 15th   First regular meeting, 7pm start. 
Sept. 19th BBQ at Somerset Farm Day 8am start, and we serve. 
                (ALL Lions needed) 

 Dues are due $70.00 for the year. 
                          DISTRICT GOVERNORS visit Oct. 20th 
                                                        
 
 
                                                   Lion Secretary, Matt 
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